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BINTULU PORT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 
 
 

 PORT NOTICE 
 
BINTULU PORT NOTICE  
No. 24 of 2015 
Date: 13 November 2015 
 
To: Shipping Community 
 
Applicable to :  This notice is brought to the attention of and not limited to ship 

manager/owner, agent, master, officer, crew of ships, 
terminal operator and port operator. 

 
 

NOTICE TO CONDUCT MAINTENANCE DREDGING WORKS AT BINTULU PORT  
 

 
1. TAKE NOTE that the above campaign will be commenced on 16 February 

2015 to 29 February 2016. 
 

2. This campaign will be conducted with these following scope (s); 
 

2.1 to conduct pro and post hydrographic survey at all sectors, and 
 
2.2 to conduct maintenance dredging works at navigation channel 

(North and South Channel), basin and wharf frontage. 
 
3. All vessels involved in this campaign MUST switch on her Automated 

Identification System (AIS) at all time. Vessels which are not equipped with 
AIS or fail to switch on her AIS continously will be not allowed to operate in 
Bintulu Port. 

 
4. Mike Kilo (Bintulu Port control tower) has the right to stop this activity without 

any prior notice in advance to protect port operation.  
 
5. All vessels involved shall alert nearby vessels coming close proximity during 

this campaign. 
 
6. For any case of emergency, please refer to the Emergency Response 

Procedure. Mike Kilo must be informed immediately at Channel 12. 
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7. For any other further queries, please call Mr Haizal Khan bin Haidar Khan 

(019-859 1952) or Mr. Zul Izzy (012-225 2123). 

	 
 
 
Above notice is enforced with immediate effect until further notice. 
 
 
MOHAMMAD YOSHIKATRIEZAN ABENG 
Operation Manager, Regulatory Division 
 
For General Manager 
Bintulu Port Authority 


